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Your FERRY Best Friend goes FREE with Stena Line  


LEADING ferry company Stena Line has launched a new offer which means that when you book a car trip on the Cairnryan-Belfast or Liverpool-Belfast routes... you can bring a friend along absolutely free!

Make your besties day by bringing him or her to Northern Ireland for free when you book a new Motorist Fare which starts from £89 single for a car plus 2, that’s a saving of £26 single or £52 on a return journey. This great value offer is available for travel until January 2019, allowing you plenty of time to make the most of summer holidays, mid-term breaks or you could even squeeze in a pre-Christmas shopping break before December.
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Orla Noonan, Stena Line’s Travel Commercial Manager (Irish Sea North) said: “We would encourage everyone to go online and book now for the chance to take a friend to Northern Ireland for free. There are so many reasons to visit Belfast and beyond including the friendly people, fantastic shopping and world-class tourist attractions, and what’s better than spending an exciting trip away with your best friend!

“With Easter just around the corner as well as other popular travel times such as the summer holidays and Halloween coming up later in the year, this is the perfect time to make the most of a price-busting offer and secure your future trip,” Orla added. 
Stena Line is the Irish Sea’s leading ferry company with the largest selection of routes and daily sailing options to Ireland. Stena Line offers great onboard facilities such as free movies, free Wi-Fi, amazing value onboard shopping, luxury Stena Plus lounge, en-suite cabins, children’s play areas, and a choice of places to dine including a Barista Coffee House and Taste Restaurant.  Don’t forget that with Stena Line pets go free also so you can take your beloved four-legged friend on holiday with you too!
Book your trip but clicking on www.stenaline.co.uk/bestie   and using the offer code BESTIE. 
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For further information please contact Bronagh Cobain of Duffy Rafferty Communications on 028 9073 0880 or Bronagh@duffyrafferty.com


